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Submitted values are: 

Name: Alan Love 
Address: 7009 SW Canby Lane 
Email: alove42@yahoo.com 
Testimony: Off road cycling is a popular and common outdoor activity for many Portland area citizens, but for the vast
majority of us, the closest legal trails are an hour drive.  Nearby trail opportunities are consistently deemed unsuitable for
mountain biking for reasons without rational basis (e.g. Forest Park).  Mountain bike trails can be built with sustainability,
respect for nature, and reduced conflict between different types of users.  The Stub Stewart trail system is a great
example.  The forthcoming N Tualatin project could be equally well suited and designed.  Please don't restrict access, or
let NIMBYism drown out the desires of the general public.  Let everyone have fun, safe ways of accessing our natural
resources.   
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